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New & Improved 
OSHC Room

Repurposed Library and Computer Room 
With construction continuing and buildings set to go, we
have repurposed the schools old computer room into a
new play area, where we can house more constructive and
imaginative play. Inside the OSHC room you will find a
quiet corner filled with pillows and books to give children a
place to wind down and relax before or after school, a
brand new kitchen and dollhouse as well as many exciting
toys.

Please remember that places at our service 
are limited, so please make bookings on 
FullyBooked as early as possible. There is 
an option to add your child/ren to a wait 
list if any sessions are at capacity. If a 
space becomes available, you will receive 
an email notification to let you know that 
your child has been booked in. 

Booking Reminders

We are delighted to announce that one of 
our long time Educators, Bradley 
Schwartz, has stepped into a leadership 
position here at Cobbler Creek OSHC.
Brad will be working as a second Assistant 
Director to help us to continue providing 
quality care to children.

Assistant Director

TERM 3 // WEEK 5 // 2022

Children have been using the space to create and play,
building holiday houses for their barbies with different
construction toys, creating shelters big enough for them to
sit in, creating a café for other students to enjoy their
"breakfast" and much more.

Most of our Afternoon sessions and some 
of our Morning sessions are at capacity for 
the year. To ensure the families on any wait 
lists are able to book in, please cancel your 
bookings as soon as you know that your 
child does not need care. As many families 
leave their cancellations to the last minute, 
this makes it difficult for those on the wait 
list. Please keep this in mind when making 
bookings. Thank you.

Cancellations



Our Vacation Care Program for October
2022 is now complete and can be found 
on our website under the bookings tab. 
Bookings on FullyBooked are now open. 
As always, we recommend that you get 
your bookings in quick as there is limited 
availably.

Reminder that all Vacation Care 
bookings are final and cancellations will 
be charged unless a medical certificate 

is provided 

Vacation Care

New Faces

Cobbler Creek OSHC will be closed over 
the Christmas break. Our last day of 
operation will be Wednesday the 21st of 
December 2022 and we will reopen on 
Monday the 9th of January 2023. 

Christmas Closure

We have recently received some funding 
to allow us to have some additional staff 
on the floor each session. A big thank you 
to our Assistant Director Joe who has 
worked hard in order for this to happen. 
We have had to hire some new staff to fill 
these new positions, so if you see any 
new faces around, please make them feel 
welcome. A reminder that new staff may 
ask to see your ID when picking up your 
children.

Our Term 3 Menu is available to view on 
our website. We are continuing to monitor 
portion sizes throughout the term. 
Despite our larger portion sizes, some 
children who stay after 5:00pm are still 
hungry. Please consider packing an extra 
snack for your children, or alternatively, 
we can offer an apple at this time.

Afternoon Tea

Term 3 Evac Drills
Throughout each term, we are required to conduct 
evacuation and invacuation drills during both Before 
School Care & After School Care. These drills help 
both the children and our staff to understand the 
processes we undergo in case of an emergency. 
Drills will commence during week 7 this term. We 
would appreciate if you could allow the children to 
finish the drill before collecting your child and would 
greatly appreciate your patience while we conduct 
these required drills.

REMINDER!!
Hats are required from 
September 1st onwards 

for outside play.
No hat, No play!






